“Let the children come to me; do not prevent them, for the kingdom of God belongs to such as these....Then he embraced them and blessed them, placing his hands on them.” –Mark 10:14, 16
Please come to the Holy Communion Parent Meeting

Date: Saturday, January 20, 2018
Time: 9:15am-11:00am

Place: School Hall 

Who: All parents/guardians are welcomed to this time of prayer and getting to know the Catholic Faith. Parents/guardians who wish to have their child receive the Sacrament of Holy Communion must attend this Meeting. 

Purpose: This is a time of prayer followed by a meeting where practical suggestions will be made to help you prepare your child for his or her First Holy Communion.
Dear Parents and Guardians,

Christ addresses the above words to us as your child begins to learn and prepare for his or her First Holy Communion. Yes, it is now our privilege to work together with the Holy Spirit to nurture in your child’s heart a deep faith and love for Jesus as he or she prepares to participate fully in the Eucharistic celebration by receiving Holy Communion for the first time.

Class preparation will center around the sacrifice of the Mass to help the children grow in understanding and appreciation of the great gift of the Eucharist. You are invited to a meeting that will explain the First Holy Communion Program as well as offer some practical suggestions to prepare your child for the First Holy Communion. I hope this occasion will deepen you own appreciation of the Mass and the Eucharist.
Sincerely in Christ,

Sr. Tina Dinh, LHC

Second Grade Teacher
